
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Loughgilly 
The Mission of Loughgilly Parish Pastoral Council is …  

“To be aware of our Parish needs, bringing together 
God’s people to enrich and develop our faith, so that we 

may reflect the image of a true disciple of Christ”. 

ADORATION:  

Tuesday 7pm – 9pm & 1st Friday 6-7pm in St Brigid’s Church. 

NORMAL WEEKDAY MASS TIMES: 

Tuesday:          St Brigid’s @10.00am 

Wednesday: St Teresa’s @ 10.00am 

Thursday: St Malachy’s @ 10.00am  

First Friday Only: St Brigid’s @ 7.00pm 

(In the event of a Funeral, 10am Mass will be cancelled) 

 

BAPTISMS:  

1st Saturday of the Month in St Malachy’s                                      
at 6.00pm. (Book on Parish Website) 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday  

10.30am-2.30pm 

SVP Helpline: 07561011117  
 

CONFESSIONS: Each Saturday at 6.30pm 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS:                            

St Malachy’s @ 7.00pm  

SUNDAY MORNING MASS:                         

St Brigid’s @ 10.00am 

St Teresa’s @11.30am 

 

 

PARISH PRIEST 

Very Rev. Malachy Murphy PP 

CONTACT US: 02837507214 

www.parishofloughgilly.com 

E-mail: info@parishofloughgilly.com 

Facebook: Loughgilly Parish 

Weekly Parish Bulletin – 9th June 2024 

RECENTLY DECEASED - Brigid Hayes  

LOUGHGILLY PARISH ANNIVERSARIES:  

Saturday 8th June - St Malachy’s @7.00pm 

Lennon Family 

Sun 9th June – St Brigid’s @10am 

Eugene O’Callaghan 

John Murphy 

Anne & Michael O’Dowd 

James O’Callaghan 

Saturday 15th June – St Malachy’s @7.00pm 

John Kennon 

Sunday 16th June – St Brigid’s @10.00am 

Brigid Hayes MM 

 

PARISH COLLECTIONS 

2nd June – Main Collection 102 Envelopes - £1272.38 

RESPECT AT CEMETERIES 

The Parish have received complaints that several Children 

are using the Cemetery in Belleeks as a playground.   

We would ask parents to speak to their Children about 

showing respect in the Cemeteries which are places for 

prayer. Thank You 

 

EMERGENCY SICK CALLS - In the event of an emergency sick 

call for those at home, contact the Parochial House. For 

those who are in hospital, ask the Ward Sister to contact 

the Chaplain. Pastoral Area contact number in case of being 

unable to contact me are: 

Cullyhanna – Canon Toner – 02830861235 

Crossmaglen – Fr Maloney – 02830861208 

CORPUS CHRISTI THANKS 

We thank all who assisted and those who attended our 

Corpus Christi Celebrations last Sunday. It was wonderful to 

see so many of our First Holy Communion Children taking 

part in the procession. We pray that all our First Holy 

Communion and Confirmation Children will grow in their 

faith and continue to attend weekly Mass.  

PARISH DRAW 

Parish draw will take place this coming week, sellers please 

ensure you have returns in by Wednesday. 

 

 

 Family Participation at Mass 

Following a Parish Pastoral Council 

discussion, the Parish is trialling a 

process where families would be more 

involved, if they wish, in the weekend 

Masses. In future, after booking an 

anniversary Mass please email or call 

the Parish (during office hours) if 

members of your family would like to carry 

forward gifts, and lead the Prayers of the faithful at the 

Anniversary Mass.  Prayers will be sent to you in advance of 

the Mass.  

While Families are welcome and 

encouraged to attend Mass each 

weekend in the Parish, we have 

decided to dedicate the First 

Saturday of a Month as a Family 

Mass. At the Mass the readings, 

Hymns and Prayers will all be child 

friendly.  Young people will also 

be asked to get involved with the Mass. 

Our First Family Mass takes place on Saturday 6th July in  

St Malachy’s Church at 7.00pm. Everyone is welcome. 

IS GOD CALLING YOU? 

The Sisters of St. Clare Glenvale extend an invitation 

to women who are exploring the possibility of 

entering Religious Life to a ‘Come and See’ day in 
the convent, on Saturday 15th June 10.00am - 

5.00pm. If interested please contact Sisters of St. 

Clare, St. Clare’s Convent, 42 Glenvale Road, Newry. 

END OF YEAR SCHOOL MASS! 

All four of our Parish Schools will 

celebrate their end of year Mass this 

coming week. 

This is also an opportunity to bid 

farewell to our Primary 7 Children who 

will move on to Secondary School in 

September. 

Parents of Pupils are particularly invited 

to attend. 

St Brigid’s & St Laurence O’Toole’s PS takes place on 

Tuesday Morning at 10am in St Brigid’s Church. 

St Teresa’s PS in St Teresa’s on Wednesday at 10am. 

St Malachy’s PS in St Malachy’s on Thursday at 10am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each Hour will include Music, Reflections, Prayer and Silence. 
Please Sign-Up to spend one hour on this day with Jesus. Sign-up sheet is located at the 

Front of the Sanctuary. 
Blessing with Relic of St Anthony will take place at 7.00pm. Relic will also be available 

throughout the 12 Hours. 
Intention Sheets and Box is available in all Churches until Wednesday when they will be 

placed in front of the Blessed Sacrament during our day of Adoration. 

http://www.parishofloughgilly.com/
mailto:info@parishofloughgilly.com

